
Exhibit 1

This Modification Application seeks Commission authority to:

1.    Delete the Frequencies Related to Co-Channel AWS and EBS/BRS 

BAE Systems seeks to modify existing 1750-1845 MHz to specify: 1785-1845 MHz

and 

BAE Systems seeks to modify existing 2360-2600 MHz to specify: 2360-2490 MHz

The above modifications are intended to delete the frequencies associated with the co-
channel AWS and EBS/BRS operations in the area of the license.  

Accordingly, it is requested that upon grant of the requested modifications, the 
WG2XZT license be corrected to remove Special Condition 5. 

2.    Add New Frequency 1010 MHz as Approved by FAA

As set forth on the following pages, in 2014, FAA and BAE Systems agreed on the 
coordination of the frequency 1010 MHz as a replacement for the previously requested 
1018 MHz.  As specified on the following page, the FAA had assigned “NG T140020” to 
the frequency 1010 MHz.  

No other changes are requested to the technical parameters on the license.




